



## TWENTY-SIXTH ANNUAL

**Hispanic/Latinx Recognition Ceremony** 

Sponsored by Hispanic Business/Professional Association / Foundation and Spokane Community College

March 15, 2021

## Dear Graduate:

On behalf of the Hispanic Business/Professional Association (HBPA), we would like to offer our sincerest congratulations on your graduation in the 2020-2021 school year. We understand and appreciate the effort and commitment it took for you to reach this milestone in your life.

We want to officially acknowledge your accomplishment by inviting you to register to receive a certificate of recognition and an HBPA stole for our **26th Annual Hispanic Recognition Ceremony**. All graduates **(regardless of GPA)** will be recognized and presented with a certificate of recognition and given a Hispanic graduation stole to wear at your own school graduation. Graduate names, as well as the 2021 HBPA scholarship recipients, will be announced via a virtual ceremony to be held on May 13, 2021.

Every year, in collaboration with Spokane Community College, we host a reception ceremony to recognize your accomplishments. However, due to the current situation with COVID-19, we made the difficult decision to cancel this year's event as the health of our students, parents, volunteers and community are of utmost importance.

For registration, please visit our website at <a href="www.hbpaofspokane.org">www.hbpaofspokane.org</a> (note our new website address). If you have any questions or prefer to have a hardcopy form emailed or mailed to you, please feel free to email us at <a href="https://hbpaceremony@gmail.com">hbpaceremony@gmail.com</a>. Note that May 1, 2021 is the deadline to ensure your name is on the list for the certificates and stoles.

For information on how, when and where to pick up your certificate and stole and to have your photo taken, please visit our website at <a href="https://www.hbpaofspokane.org">www.hbpaofspokane.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Larry Valadez
HBPA Vice President of Foundation

HBPA · P.O. Box 3661 · Spokane, WA 99220-3661

Phone Number: 509.557.0566

HBPA Office 308 W 1st Ave (Lobby, Lorraine Bldg.)

Website: <a href="www.hbpaofspokane.org">www.hbpaofspokane.org</a>
Email: <a href="https://hbpaceremony@gmail.com">hbpaceremony@gmail.com</a>